To
1.
2.
3
Subject:

No.AO(Dev.)2-252/2014 (Faisalabad)
GOVERNMENT OF THE PUNJAB
LOCAL GOVERNMENT & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
DEPARTMENT

Dated Lahore the 18" August, 2015

The Managing Directors,

Cattle Market Management Companies;

i) Lahore, ii) Gujranwala, iii) Sahiwal,

iv) Rawalpindi, v) Multan, vi)Bahawalpur,

vii) Faisalabad, viii) Sargodha and ix) D.G.Khan.

The Managing Directors,

Waste Management Companies;

i) Gujranwala, ii) Sialkot, iii) Faisalabad,
iv) Rawalpindi, v) Multan, vi)Bahawalpur.

The Managing Director,
Lahore Waste Management Company.

CLARIFICATION REGARDING APPLICABILITY OF AUSTERITY /
ECONOMY MEASURES TO THE PUBLIC SECTOR COMPANIES
REGISTERED UNDER SECTION 42 OF THE COMPANIES
ORDINANCE, 1984.

The undersigned is directed to refer to the subject noted above and to

enclose herewith a copy of letter No.SO(Goods)39-1/2013 dated 03.08.2015,

wherein Finance Department has informed that all the Public Sector Companies are

not exempted from Austerity Measures / regime and are required to follow austerity

measures of the Punjab Government.

e

Accordingly, you are directed to follow and adhere the Austerity

Measures / regime of the Government of Punjab issued by the Finance Department

in letter and spirit in future and no deviation should be made in this regard.

CC:

[5-08.20/5
(MUHAMMAD NADEEM)
S OFFICER (DEV.)

PSO to Secretary, LG&CD Department.




